
. - , Ae Pro™iseà, I hare written to the Depart
ment of Agriculture, asking for the nomination of a rel
Tn2î?ïî*tiTe °f th®lrs to serve on the Committee of the 
rïîL ? » °l Parasitology. I have also written t 
General Macferlen regarding any assistance to our 
which can be given by the Northwest Mounted Police.

ni 5»Zele£,e Thls Proposal was forwarded to me by 
iTe* îean of the faculty of Graduate Studies ana

the^Tri<of McGill, and I was Instructed to bring it to 
the Institute Committee for 
approval. their consideration and

„ , The intention is to secure only first
rate men who would materially assist in the carrying
!U\fvr68earch ln Parasitology of such a character 's 

ould be beneficial to the aims of the Institute.
Ver y sorry that I overlooked this matter.

I am

Vill you examine it and tell me if you 
t.iin>: we may take a chance on Inserting this in our 
Announcement of the Faculty of Graduate Studies and 
Research?

Ever yours faithfully,

April 22, 1933.

Dr. H. M. Tory,
President.
National Research Council, 
Ottawa.

My dear Dr. Tory,

Principal
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